

555 East Washington Avenue, Suite 5100 Las Vegas, Nevada 89101 Office: (702) 486-2500 Fax No.: (702) 486-2505

Office of the Governor

May 16, 2016

Mr. Richard Perkins Business Council of Canada and Nevada 631 N. Stephanie Street, Suite 202 Henderson, NV 89014

Dear Mr. Perkins:

On behalf of the great State of Nevada, I would like to formally thank you and the Business Council of Canada and Nevada for your continued work on expanding and growing the relationship between the state of Nevada and Canada.

Throughout my tenure as Governor, I have remained committed to expanding and diversifying Nevada's economy. The relationship between Canada and Nevada has been successful for both of our economies, especially in bilateral trade, mining, and tourism.

Nevada is proud to have welcomed 1.8 million Canadians in 2015. Nevada exported \$1.3 billion worth of goods to Canada, and imported goods worth \$777 million from Canada in 2015 proving that both of our economies continue to benefit from the friendship established between Nevada and Canada

I look forward to working with the Business Council of Canada and Nevada. I am confident our collaborative efforts will yield many more mutually beneficial opportunities.

Sincere regards,

BRIAN SANDOVAL

Governor